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Coomera to Helensvale Duplication
Establishment of laydown areas and material deliveries 
– Helensvale

March 2017

From early March 2017, Queensland Rail will start establishing ‘laydown’ areas at numerous locations along the rail corridor in Helensvale, to store machinery and materials required for construction of track and rail systems. 

Delivery of materials to these laydown areas, including rail sleepers and ballast, is expected to continue until June 2017.

Materials will be stored and collected until the completion of rail systems and track works in late 2017, weather permitting. 

Overview of work
	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	Rail corridor behind Careel Close, Helensvale, near the council pump station 
	Early March to October 2017
7am-6pm Monday to Saturday
	· Establishing temporary laydown areas for construction materials 
· Increased construction vehicle movements along haulage routes
· Unloading construction materials (sleepers and ballast) from trucks
· Storage, collection and movement of materials within the laydown area
· Access to rail corridor by project workers and vehicles.



	Rail corridor at Country Club Drive, Helensvale
	Late March to October 2017
7am-6pm Monday to Saturday
	· 

	Rail corridor near the easement off Rosedale Place, Helensvale
	Early April to October 2017
7am-6pm Monday to Saturday
	· 

	Rail corridor north and south of Warrego Way, Helensvale 
	Early April to October 2017
7am-6pm Monday to Saturday
	· 

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Rail corridor and council land north of Balranald Court and Mildura Drive, Helensvale
	Early April to October 2017
7am-6pm Monday to Saturday
	· 

	Residents and businesses near the rail corridor may experience increased heavy vehicle movements, as well as noise and dust associated with the establishment of laydown areas and the delivery of sleepers and ballast.

Where required, traffic control will be in place to ensure the safety of motorists, pedestrians and workers.

Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and thanks the local community for their cooperation during these important works.



For more information about this project please phone 1800 664 484 (between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday), email C2H@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au/C2H
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